
The Dallas City City Council held its regular meeting on December 18, 2008, at 5:30 P.M.  Mayor 
Higgins called the meeting to order with the following commissioners present:  Joyce Ellison, Jason 
Gold, Esther Newberry, and Harold Northup.  

Others attending the meeting were Chris Classen.

A motion was made by Newberry, and 2nd by Gold to accept the minutes of the December 11, 2008, 
meeting.  Ellison, Gold, Newberry, and Northup AYE.

It was reported that fencing has been lined up to put up around the vacant lot on Oak Street that the city 
has recently purchased.

Chris Classen reported that he is prepared for bad weather in case there would be a power outage.  He 
has spoken to the engineer about the new water line on East Third Street.  It was decided to use PVC 
pipe instead of copper.  He reported that a water break on West Fifth Street was recently repaired.

Discussed possible projects that could be turned into WIRC for possible financial assistance in 2009.

Discussed repairs that need to be done on the police car.  It appears the tires need to be replaced.  It was 
decided to get prices for the tires and discuss at the next meeting.

A motion was made by Newberry, and 2nd by Gold to adjourn the meeting.  Ellison, Gold, Newberry, 
and Northup AYE.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:10 P.M.

Steven K Vorhies, City Clerk


